Letter: Thanks for helping
get snow removed

To the community,

This is a follow up letter to my request last week for some
snow removal so the people of Pioneer Village could access the
bike trail safely.

I would like to thank K and K Services for taking the time to
clear the snow that day and also I would like to thank whoever
has placed trail markers so the access can be kept clear.

Thanks to all parties involved and to Lake Tahoe News and
Tahoe Daily Tribune for printing my letter and getting the
request out there.

John Spinola, South Lake Tahoe
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